
Hello owners and residents.  I'm attaching information regarding 
Neighborhood Watch.  We are currently members, but our block captains 

have moved and we need two replacements.  Dave Rousseau has 
volunteered to be one of those block captains.  I'm sending out this 

information to encourage you to consider joining him as a second block 
captain so that we can maintain our status as a Neighborhood Watch 

participant.  If you have the time and willingness to participate, please let 
me know by return email.  With crime levels in the city and our 

neighborhood continuing to rise, Neighborhood Watch is a valuable deterrent 
and safeguard for our neighborhood.   We need your support to help keep 

our neighbors safe. 
Sincerely, 

Alan Cook 
 


